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FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

Thoughts from Pastor Josh Hargett
Up Coming Events as well as News and Family Celebrations



PASTOR

	

	 So, where does that leave us…. 
Church, let’s work together to engage our 
city with the gospel.  Let’s commit to have 
gospel conversations where we live, work, 
and play.  Let’s leverage our sphere’s of 
influence for the proclamation of the gospel 
and the glory of God.  Let’s continue to be 
expectant that God is going to do a great 
work in our midst and stay receptive to what 
God wants.  I have great anticipation that 
2025 is going to be an incredible year of God 
working and being glorified through us.  Let’s 
pray together for these things, stay humble, 
and not be dumb.

It’s a privilege to be your pastor, and it’s a lot 
of fun to be able to honestly say, “I love my 
Church”.	 	 				  
	

				    Pastor Josh

Hey Church!

2025 is here and God continues to do a great 
work in our midst.  It’s been an absolute 
privilege to be your pastor for the last 3 years, 
and I cannot wait to enjoy the coming years.  
As we look to this year and where we are as a 
church, we are in a great position to expand 
our reach in this city and the impact of the 
gospel this year.  I was visiting with a church 
member a couple weeks ago about this and 
he said something that was very challenging, 
encouraging, and convicting.  I’ll paraphrase 
our conversation for you: 

	 He said that he believes God told him, 
“If our church will stay receptive to what God 
wants, humble, and not be dumb, that God is 
going to do something through our church that 
our city has never seen.”  

That gets me so fired up with anticipation, 
eagerness to serve, and a desire to engage 
in gospel conversations that it is almost 
overwhelming.  We’ve seen God do big things 
recently that can only be be explained by Him 
showing up, and I believe that we have only 
seen the beginning.  We want to be a church 
that makes disciples. We want to be a church 
that glorifies God in everything we do.  We want 
to be a church that loves each other well, and 
loves our city well.  We want to be a church that 
makes an eternal impact in our city.  We want 
Jesus to be the cornerstone of our gathering, 
and we want this body gathered together on 
our street corner to become the cornerstone of 
our community.

FROM YOUR



A N G E L  W U N D E R  									         2 / 3
J O S H  H A R G E T T  									         2 / 7
D E B B I E  P R I V E T T E 									         2 / 9
B E N J A M I N  S A L M O I R A G H I  							       2 / 1 1
E M M A  M A E S T A S 		   							       2 / 1 7
M A S O N  L U K E  I I  									         2 / 1 9
J A N I S  L O Y D   										          2 / 2 0
R Y A N  L U C E R O  	    									         2 / 2 1
M I C H A E L  Y E A R O U T  								        2 / 2 1
A N N A  M A C K I N   									         2 / 2 2

F E B R UA RY  B I RT H DAYS

Margaret Lovett ~ Health
Jackie Heaston ~ Move Back to 
Missouri
Mandry Family ~ Daughter-in-law 		
(Sammi) Loss of her Father & move to 
North Carolina
Isabella Maestas ~ Continuing to 
Battle Seizures 
Sheila Willis ~ Health
Donny Whitlock ~ Health
Mike Jaumott ~ Health
Rosie Miller ~ Health
Mike Yearout ~ Health
Bill  Mosley ~ Health

Burlin Fayne ~ Health & Loss of 
Harriet
Hal and Margaret Seagraves ~ Health
Fortune Family ~ Continuing to Adjust 
to Life After the Loss of Stephannie
Keith Loyd ~ Health
Roger & Michele Hamilton ~ Family
Teresa Chambers ~ Health
Anne Wade ~ Moved to Thailand For 
a New Teaching Job at The Daniel 
International School 
Continue to Pray for Peace in the Holy 
Land

PR A I S E S  A N D  PR AY E R  R E Q U E ST S



THIS MONTH OUR PRAYER FOCUS WILL BE ON THE SECTION OF OUR CITY THAT IS 
HIGHLIGHTED RED ON OUR MAP IN THE LOBBY OF THE CHURCH. THE BORDERS OF THE 

AREA ARE I-25 TO THE WEST, WOODMEN RD TO THE SOUTH, INTERQUEST AND SHOUP RD 
TO THE NORTH AND BLACK FOREST RD TO THE EAST.

THIS INCLUDES THE PINE CREEK, CORDERA, WOLF RANCH AND BRIARGATE 
NEIGHBORHOODS.

PLEASE PRAY WITH US LIKE THIS:
 1) THAT GOD WOULD DO A GREAT WORK IN THIS PART OF OUR CITY.

 2) THAT WE WOULD HAVE EYES TO SEE THE PEOPLE IN THIS AREA AS GOD DOES.
 3) THAT GOD WOULD GIVE US WISDOM ON HOW TO REACH WITH THE GOSPEL AND THE 

BOLDNESS TO FOLLOW THROUGH. AS YOU PRAY, REMEMBER THAT PRAYER IS MORE THAN 
JUST PREPARATION FOR THE WORK, 

PRAYER IS THE WORK.

Now through February 5th We will be Joining Our Awana Club as They Collect Non-Perishable Food 
Items to Support Crossfire Ministries 

Drop-Off Donations on The Table Outside The Church Office

Important Dates for February
Feb 9 - 4pm ~ Super Bowl Watch Party
Feb 17 ~ Church Office Closed for Presidents Day Holiday
Feb 19 - 6-7:30pm ~ Awana Backwards Theme Night


